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September 3, 2020 
 
 
Dear School Administrators, Teachers and Parents, 
 
In this day and age, a fast and reliable Internet connection is a necessity for students. GRM Networks 
wants to do its part to help give students access to the Internet service they need.   
 
We are currently offering a Back-To-School promotion through September 30, giving all new customers 
one month of free service, and giving households with a student two months free.  Please call the GRM 
Networks business office in Bethany at 800-551-1930 or Princeton at 800-451-2301 for more information. 
 
Additionally, when the pandemic forced schools to close back in March, we established free Wi-Fi 
hotspots at all of our business offices and 48 central offices located in towns across our service area. 
Those hotspots are still available for anyone who needs to connect to the Internet but does not have 
service at their home. Simply walk or drive near the building and look for “GRM Free Wi-Fi”.  No password 
is needed. 
 
As a long-standing member of your community, GRM 
Networks has been serving your communication needs for 
nearly 70 years.  We have invested millions of dollars to 
build a fiber network with Internet speeds of a Gigabit per 
second.  We will continue until all customers have fiber 
service and can receive these speeds.  Our network is 
reliable, and your Internet speeds won’t vary depending on 
the Internet usage of your neighbors.  Other providers with 
cable or wireless Internet can’t compete with the speed and 
quality of our fiber Internet service. We also back our 
network with knowledgeable local technicians and friendly 
customer service representatives who are ready to answer 
any questions you may have. 
 
No matter what “back to school” looks like for you this year, 
I want to extend our best wishes for a safe and successful 
school year. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Ron Hinds 
CEO 


